

TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF FAMILY AND PROTECTIVE SERVICES

COMMISSIONER John J. Specia, Jr.

Dear Ms. Hernandez,

On behalf of the Department of Family & Protective Services, I would like to thank you for your diligent efforts in assisting with family location services.

The case that I was involved in was in need of assistance in locating the biological father of a child that was in care. Our Department attempted to contact the father with our own resources and was unsuccessful at obtaining any location information on the biological father. Upon providing your agency with the limit information that we received from maternal relatives, your agency was able to provide our Department with a detailed report of your efforts and narrowed down the location that the biological father and extended relatives were most likely residing.

Our Department attempted to utilize the thorough information that your agency provided, however we were unable to make contact with those that were willing to admit relation to our child. Although we were unable to confirm actual contact with the biological, our Department is confident that you provided accurate information.

Our Department is very appreciative of your diligent efforts and willingness to provide pro bono services to our agency with hopes to support permanency for our children in care. Once again, thank you for your time and dedication to our children in care.

Fatina Sanders CPS Specialist III 2700 Ben Ave. Fort Worth, TX 76103 817.255.8700